
 

3rd  May .2017  Annual Parish Meeting 2017 

BILSBY & FARLESTHORPE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 
HELD IN HOLY TRINITY CHURCH, BILSBY 

ON 3rd MAY 2018 
 

Present: Cllrs J Cooper (chairman), D Morley, P Wilson-Brown, K Lempard, E Gaston and C Bailey.. 
5 members of the public. 
  
  
In attendance: Mrs L Croft(Parish clerk) 
    
  
1. Cllr Cooper welcomed everyone to the Annual Parish Meeting. Apologies were received from Cllr 

G Marsh. 
 
2. Receive the Notes of  the Annual Parish Meeting held 3rd May 2017.  

Proposed, seconded and resolved that the notes be approved as the minutes of the meeting and 
signed by the chairman. 
 

3. Any matter arising from that meeting. 
 Speeding traffic through the village is still an issue. The Parish Council resolved at its March 

meeting to purchase a re-active speed sign. 
 
4. Annual Report. 
 A copy of the Annual report of the Parish Council was made available to all in attendance.. 
 
5. Questions from the floor. 
 Member of the public felt purchase of reactive speed sign will have no affect on speeding traffic 

the only thing that would work is fining the guilty parties and points on their licence. Rumours 
about closure of Alford Doctors surgery thought to be unfounded. Proposed closure of Lloyds 
Bank not well received and customers encouraged to complain. 
Viking Link planning application for cable route was refused by ELDC committee. 

 
The meeting closed at 7.10pm.  

  
  


